February 9, 1974 Mr. Vern Bennom Grimsley Post Office Box 347 Berkeley, California 94701 Dear Vern: The Executive Committee at its February 4th meeting decided to send the enclosed check for \$500.00 to the Family of God Foundation. This money comes from "earmarked" funds which have been given to us to disseminate the URANTIA teachings to students and/or young people, and we send it to you to use for that purpose in whatever way you perceive to be the Father's will. Warmest regards. Paul Snider, President URANTIA Brotherhood PS:ms encl.